
Mr. and Mrs. Franz Solmssen
P. O. Box 715
Kamuela, HI 96713

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Solmssen:

Ohana Dwelling Application (OD 87-52)
Franz Solmssen, Etal
Tax Map Key 6-5-04:86

Reference to staff conversation to construct second single
family dwelling pursuant to Article 25, Regulations for Ohana
Dwelling, Zoning and sUbsequent staff discussion with Mr. William
Hastings, Esquire, related to recorded restrictive covenant
pertaining to the use of the subject tax map key parcel.

Pending receipt of comment from the State Department of Health
and receipt of amended recorded deed and amended recorded
convenants!restrictions, we shall defer-further action on the
subject application until December 31, 1987.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact this
office.

Sincerely,
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ALBERT LONO LY~~N

Planning Director
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Note:
There is no follow up letter after this acknowledgement letter in file.

Status unknown.




